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National Institute of Educational Planning and Administration
17-B, Sri Aurobindo Marg, New Delhi-110016
No.F.11-11/HPR/AA/2015-16
June % , 2022
NOTIFICATION

Consequent upon recommendations of the Committee for Review of Half Yearly Progress of the Ph.D Scholars
in its meeting held on April 11-12, 2022 after HYPR Seminar and approval accorded thereto by the Vice-
Chancellor, scholars who have not submitted their Half Yearly Progress report on stipulated time are
informed that on the request of the scholars and their respective supervisors, they may be allowed to present
their work later. The date for presentation will be decided in due course. The Committee further
recommended that delay submission of Half Yearly Progress Report would not be considered in future. A
strict action may be taken against such scholars.
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Copy to:

1. Prof. Sudhanshu Bhushan, Chairman, Half Yearly Progress Review Committee
Prof. Mona Khare, Member Secretary

Prof. Vineeta Sirohi, Chairperson, Steering Committee
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